For everyone who’s meeting me for the first time, my name is Kat and I am an English teacher for 3E and 5F as well as the class teacher for 3E. I have been teaching in Fukien Secondary School for many years and so far, it has been a fulfilling and exciting journey for me. Outside of conducting my own English lessons, I was also involved in a number of academic and extracurricular activities last year including the speech festival and English Society. It was definitely a busy job for me all year long, but the effort and time I spent were well worth it when I saw my students improve and mature right in front of my eyes. 

The new academic year is upon us and I am really looking forward to meeting all the new students and seeing my old ones again. I hope nobody slacked off with their English studies during the summer vacation! 

